RO1% Director's Messaqe to Hartstone Guests:

Hello Friends of Hartstone,

God protected us from the fires this past fall,
Evein though the flames came down onto the
property, Cal Fire was able to protect all our
skructures. The windstorm which caused all the
fires did a pretty intense job on the campground
too. We had & large trees come dowin causing
damage to a few cabins and decks but thanicfully
the damage wasn’t as bad as ik could have been.,
We are excited to announce that we have bequn
the final phase of the Chapel Project. We have
comple&ecr the first 2 phases debt free and would
like to do the same for this final phase. We
estimate the cost to be $250,000, Would you
consider making a financial contribution to this
wonderful addition ko Hartstone,

Not to us,

Dave Dick, Director




